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I suggest we don’t need a new Act, we need to gazette that all agricultural land be declared 
“Enclosed Land” similar to Schools. The penalties should be as you determine but in this way 
the issue would lose some of the angst that a separate Act just for landowners who breed or 
finish livestock including cattle, sheep, pigs, goats, poultry etc are protected, and not others in 
Agriculture. 


